TERMITE & PEST CONTROL

Attention: Residents of Harbour Vista
Re: Upcoming exterior termite treatments on the community

We will be on-site starting on May 28", 2019 thru June 3",
2019 treating the building’s exteriors for termites. Our
crews will be accessing several locations of the structures
exterior however you will not need to do any type of
interior preparations or vacate during this service. This
service does not require access into the interiors of the
units. Our treatment crews will however be accessing many
portions of the building’s exterior. We will be working
primarily along the building’s rooflines and exterior
lumber.

The state approved termiticide being used to treat the
termites is an odorless liquid called Termidor SC which is
injected directly into the wood. Should you request
additional information on the product Termidor SC, the
material data safety sheet and product label you can contact
the bugman’s offices directly.

The bugmans technicians will be uniformed and in the blue
company bugman trucks. Should you have any questions or
comments please give a call to our offices or contact the
on-site leasing office.
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